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Professor Arulogun emerges Senate Representative on UI Council 

 

The Senate of the University of Ibadan has ratified the election of Professor 

Oyedunni S. Arulogun of the Department of Health Promotion and Education as its 

representative on the Governing Council of the University.  

 

Her election was through E-Voting, and she recorded 233 votes against the 174 votes 

recorded by her co-contestant, Professor Olapeju O. Aiyelaagbe of the Department 

of Chemistry at a Bye-election held for that purpose.  

 

The ratification of her election was made at a special meeting of the Senate held on 

Monday, 22 January, 2024. 

 

Professor Arulogun was elected to complete the tenure of Professor Peter O.  

Olapegba, FNPA, who was appointed Deputy Vice-Chancellor Administration on 

November 08, 2023. 

 

A tenure on Council spans 4 years, and Professor Olapegba was elected to the 

Council in July 2023.  

 

Professor Arulogun would, therefore, serve on the Council until July 2027. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 

 


